
From: Admin142 <Admin142@chicagopolice.org> 
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 2:26 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Amanda Vanek <Amanda.Vanek@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: Donation for the Chicago Police Memorial Foundation's 63rd Annual Recognition Ceremony 
  
Good Afternoon, 
  
Please see the attached to-from Donation for the Chicago Police Memorial Foundation's 
63rd Annual Recognition Ceremony. 
Thank you. 
P.O. Bue 
  
Bureau of Patrol - Administration 
Bell 5-6210 
Pax 0306 
Fax 5-6983 
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